CUSTER COMMUMITY AND SCHOOL SUPPORT FOUNDATION
PO BOX 233
CUSTER, MT 59024

April 24, 2025

Dear Yellowstone County Commissioners,

The Custer Community and Support Foundation is sponsoring the Custer Clean Up Day on May 4, 2025
and follow up on May 8, 2025. We normally have great participation with between 20-30 students and
adults showing up to help. The Peg a Way 4H Club and the Custer School are helping to lead this effort.

In the past you have funded two large dumpsters brought to Custer for the Clean Up Day. | have talked
to Republic Services, Ryan Coffman 406-671-8425. He was going to check on the price.
This has been such a great help to our community. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Marynell Perrin

Secretary/Treasurer

Custer Community & School Support Foundation
PO Box 233

Custer, MT 59024



